

Stacy Brinkley President/CEO

> Melissa Ball Chair

Wyatt Beazley IV Immediate Past Chair

> Bobby Whitten Treasurer

> > Cathy Plotkin Secretary

Directors: Mark Ambrogi Maureen J. Denlea Richard Dickinson Oscarlyn Elder Susan Frank Don Gehring Linda Georgiadis Marsha Ginther Lynn Green Mark Herndon Joe LaBella John Lewis Ginny Little Kelli Meadows Gaye Montgomery Fred Moore Brett Mutnick

Nicholas Pace John Poma John Syer Chas Thalhimer Penny Trentham Tom Tichenor Kate Van Sumeren July 5, 2017

Mr. Philip Jagiela Executive Director Virginia Limousine Association 5806 Grove Avenue, Box 208 Richmond, VA 23226

Dear Philip,

Thank you for recommending the generous gift of \$1,000.00 from the Harold Berkman Memorial Fund. The Board of Directors and staff are honored that the Virginia Limousine Association choose to support The Doorways, at the recommendation of Glenn Stafford, for the grant as part of your 2017 LCT-NLA Association of Excellence Award. With this financial contribution, you will help support families in their time of need.

Your gift makes it possible for us to continue offering patients in medical crisis, and their loved ones, with safe, secure lodging, meals, downtown parking, shuttle service, laundry service and other support while they receive critical or specialized medical care in Richmond, Virginia. It is truly a gift our guests never forget.

Please know that we also value your feedback. If you ever want to discuss this or any future support, or anything concerning The Doorways and its mission, please do not hesitate to call me at (804) 828-6901.

Sincerely,

Stacy Brinkley President and CEO

cc Glenn Stafford

Glenn Stafford Love Limousine 6024 Jahnke Road Richmond, VA 23225

<sup>\*</sup> We acknowledge that no goods and services were provided in consideration for your donation. The Doorways is a 501 (c)(3) organization. Donations are tax deductible as allowed by law.

Federal Tax ID# 54-1240348.